
Sheshequin Township

 

Minutes

November 20th, 2023 Regular Meeting

Chairman Lafy opened the meeting at 6:30pm  

Attendees, Chairman Kurt D. Lafy, Vice Chairman, Aaron Holdren and member John Smith along with 

Secretary, Lori Kepner.   There were no guests present.  Smith made a motion to approve the October 

16th, 2023 Regular meeting minutes.  Holdren Seconded.  3 Yeas   The August 28th, and October 6th 

meeting minutes will be available at the December meeting.

The road master provided a Verbal road report.  They have finished the road work.  The backhoe needs 

serviced, the new dump truck is at Bradco, and the new pick up is equipped with what is needed.  They 

are getting the dump trucks ready for the winter season.  

There is nothing new to report on the EMC, the Fire Dept., or web site.  Lafy updated the board on the 

meetings he has had on the Solar Ordinances.  Kepner will forward the resolution Lafy prepared on the 

Solar Ordinances to the PSATS Resolutions committee to be considered at the 2024 Psats Convention in 

Hershey this year.  Lafy will attend that Convention to speak on the details of the Resolution proposed.  

There is nothing new with the Soil Services Module for the Horton Property, as per Lafy.  Lafy is to 

contact Soil Services.  The board reviewed the 2024 proposed budget.  Lafy made a motion to approve 

the proposed budget for the public review period.  Holdren seconded and all agreed.  NTSWA provided 

the 2024 garbage collection agreement to the board.  The Spring Cleanup for 2024 will happen the 3rd 

Saturday in April if it is available.  A resident requested Child at Play/Slow Child at play signs on East 

Warner Hill Road.  The road department will put up the signs when they can.  

Holdren moved to accept the treasurer’s report, Smith seconded.  3 Yeas.  

Our next meeting will be on December 19th, 2023 at 6:30pm.    

 The meeting was adjourned at 7:30pm.
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